
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

School is now closed for all pupils. Throughout the school we have medication, coats, PE bags, welly boots 

and personal items which the children had underneath their desks. Tomorrow and Monday I would 

encourage ONE PARENT per family to pop into school to collect these items from cloakrooms or classroom 

desks. 

As a school we have spare toilet rolls, cleaning products and boxes of tissues (which many of you sent in) 

which we are going to donate to Storehouse to be distributed to those who need them.  

AS YOU POP INTO SCHOOL TO COLLECT PERSONAL ITEMS, AND IF YOU ARE ABLE TO DONATE, PLEASE 

DROP OFF (IN THE ASSEMBLY HALL) SOME OF THE ITEMS BELOW WHICH WILL THEN BE COLLECTED BY 

STOREHOUSE. EVEN IF YOU DON’T HAVE PERSONAL ITEMS TO COLLECT PLEASE SUPPORT US BY 

DROPPING OFF: 

 Kitchen Rolls 

 Pasta 

 Rice 

 Tinned Soup 

 Tinned Beans 

 Tinned Vegetables 

 Cereals  

 Coffee  

 Tea 

Storehouse will also accept cash donations, cheques made payable to Whitehead Storehouse and bank 

transfers (ACC No 33333334, sort code 070093) 

In an earlier letter I encouraged everyone to SHINE: Share, Help, Include, Nurture & Excel. This would be a 

simple but great opportunity to SHINE! Please support us as we try to make a difference to others. We can 

make a huge difference to our own children as they watch us work together to support one another in a 

real time of need. 

 

Keep safe & SHINE 

 

 

Mr Loughins 

 

 


